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May 26, 2011 

 

 

Mr. William Chandler 

Chandler Systems, Inc 

220 Ohio St 

Ashland, OH  44805 

 

 

Subject: Approval Status of Innovative Approval 2004-2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

  

An Intent to Suspend Innovative Approval 2004-2 was sent to William Chandler, Chandler Systems, Inc, 

dated October 26, 2010, for the Pressure Activated Control Liquid Level Controllers and accompanying 

control panels due to modifications made to the component without prior approval of the On-Site Water 

Protection Section or the Experimental and Innovative Committee and the failure of the component to 

perform in the manner specified in the approval. 

 

You were notified pursuant to G.S. 130A-343(c) and 15A NCAC 18A .1969(k) of the following 

violations of Rules adopted by the North Carolina Commission for Public Health, including Rules 15A 

NCAC 18A .1969(j) and .1969(k)(2) of the North Carolina Administrative Code in letters dated 

November 23, 2009 and October 26, 2010.  The violations of the Rules are as follows: 

1. Modifications were made to the component without the prior approval of the On-Site Water 

Protection Section [.1969(j)], and 

2. Failure of the component to perform in the manner specified in the approval [.1969(k)(2)(A) and (B)]. 

 

As of the date of this letter your Innovative Approval, IWWS 2004-2, is suspended and removed from our 

web page.  Local health departments have been informed of the approval status of this system. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tricia Angoli by phone at (919) 715-3272, by fax at 

(919) 715-3227, or by e-mail at trish.angoli@ncdenr.gov.   

 

                                     

      Sincerely, 

 

  

                                                       Terry L. Pierce 

 

cc: OSWP Staff 

 Experimental/Innovative Advisory Committee 

 Local Health Departments 


